
First Nations Songs for Children

Program

Join accredited music therapist and elementary music educator Sherryl Sewepagaham, in an interactive and

participatory workshop that focuses on First Nations songs and traditional teachings in songs and games.  Sherryl uses

the hand drum in her work with students and now uses the drum in her music therapy work in spiritual healing.  This

workshop will focus on learning drum, rattle and stick songs in the oral tradition-style and the importance of First

Nations content into the classroom.  Some traditional-baseed games will also be incorporated into the workshop.

This learning opportunity is possible through funding from Alberta Education

Presenters

Sherryl Sewepagaham

Sherryl Swewpagaham is of Cree-Dene ancestry and is from the Little Red River Cree Nation in Northern Alberta. 

Sherryl is a composer, music therapist, educator, curriculum writer and national presenter.  She holds a Bachelor of

Education degree from the University of Alberta, a Level III Orff certification, and has worked as an elementary music

teacher and teacher-consultant in Edmonton, AB for 14 years.  Sherryl is a 20-year founding member of the 2006 Juno-

nominated trio Asani, and released her solo album, Splashing in the Water Loudly in 2014.

PRESENTED BY

Sherryl Sewepagaham

 
SERIES SESSIONS

Date Time

October 26, 2018 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

 
LOCATION

SAPDC Learning Suite - 2219 14 Avenue
South (located in Our Lady of Assumption
School)

FEE

$20.00

QUESTIONS?

Contact Us:

403-381-5580

REGISTER ONLINE

Visit our website to register:

sapdc.ca

tel:403-381-5580
https://www.sapdc.ca/


Sherryl brings her love of traditional drum songs to the students she works with and to the Indigenous education

programs she creates.  Sherryl completed a Bachelor of Music Therapy degree from Capilano University and will add

the therapeutic side of music into her clinical practice while continuing to work on various education projects.

Registration Notes

Refreshments will be provided.

 

**This learning opportunity is being provided through funding from Alberta Education**

 


